
 
 

 
                                                       

 
 

 
  

 
 

     
 

 
     

 
 
        
 

ADDENDUM 1 

March 11, 2021 

RFP PS 24-21 

REPLACEMENT OF BI-DIRECTONAL AMPLIFIER(S) (BDA) SYSTEM FOR THE 911 
EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER 

Addendum 1 has been sent to the vendors who attended the mandatory pre-proposal meeting on 
March 3, 2021. If you have further questions, please contact DeRita Mason at 
dmason@myokalosoa.com. 

The bid opening date remains March 17, 2021 at 3:00 P.M. CST. 
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